
Office of the Principal          Phone: (928) 688-3851 
Charles Gover                      Email: charlesgover@sandersusd.net 

 

October 31, 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

We have finished our first quarter of school for this school year.  We are excited about the 

Kindergarten report card being developed through our Student Information System which 

enables these teachers to post their grades directly into the system and not having to make a 

completely different report card. 

 

SES students took their first benchmark test and we are happy to report that none of the students, 

K-5, at this time are not in the category of High Risk. This is a complement to our teachers who 

have been working hard with their planning and instructional practices. 

 

We have received our new textbook series for Math and English Language Arts (ELA).  The 

teachers will begin implementing the new strategies that these books call for.  Along with the 

texts, we will also begin a new reading program, Fast ForWord which is computer based.  This 

program has had other school districts show gains in reading and thinking abilities.  We are 

thrilled that Sanders Unified School District will be utilizing this platform in grades K-12. 

 

Be on the lookout for other information about our Native American pageants, Native American 

Week, Thanksgiving Break and Winter Break performance.   Both of these will be occurring in 

November and December. 

 

Thank you for allowing the staff of SES to educate your child. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Charles Gover, Principal           

  

 

 

 
 


